
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

 

 JULY 1, 2013—RATE INCREASE IMPLEMENTATION— 
UPDATE 

 
JULY 26, 2013 

 
ValueOptions has recently completed the update of our systems to reflect 

the new rates for July 1, 2013.  The adjustments will be completed in the 

July 30, 2013 check run.  Claims for services July 1, 2013 and after will be 

adjusted to reflect the new fee schedule.  You should see an increase in the 

pages in your PSV noting these transactions. 

 

If for some reason, you billed the PMHS at the old rate for services after 

July 1, 2013, you will need to send in a corrected claim. 

 
 


